Alistair MacDonald

From: greg mcmeekin [gregmemeekin_5 @ hotmail.com]

Sent: February 25, 2007 3:56 PM

To: Alistair MacDonald; Vern Christensen, Executive Director

Cc: Alan Ehrlich; Mary Tapsell; Martin Haefele; Patrick Duxbury

Subject: [SUSPECTED SPAM] reply #2 Tamerlane ventures Inc proposed redevelopment of Pine
Point Mines

Importance: Low

Hi Mrs. Macdonald

Thank you for taking the time to forward my letters and attachment to the board for
consideration. I would appreciate it if you would put me on the distribution list for
updates to this EA.

I would also like to point out that the second Proposed "estimated deposit" Tamerlane
Ventures Inc plans to develop is right beside the Buffalo River another great escape
route for toxic tailings that will ultimately end up in Great Slave lake and
contaminating the River's Fish. I hope that the board looks at the aspect of future
development as well. once the investment is made it is very hard for them to turn
down additional permits.

Thank you again
Greg Mcmeekin

>From: "Alistair MacDonald" <AMacDonald@mveirb.nt.ca>

>To: "greg mcmeekin" <gregmcmeekin 5@hotmail.com>

>Subject: RE: Tamerlane ventures Inc proposed redevelopment of Pine
>Point Mines Date: Thu, 22 Feb 2007 11:26:01 -0700

>

>Dear Mr. McMeekin,

>

>We are in receipt of your comments and will be forwarding them (and the
>attached reference material) to our public registry for this EA, on our
>website at www.mveirb.nt.ca. The MVEIRB considers all comments received
>during the course of an EA when making its determinations.

>

>If you would like to be on the distribution list for updates to this
>EA, please let me know via return email. I also suggest you sign up for
>our automatic web update service by going to our website homepage,
>clicking on "SUBSCRIPTIONS'" and following the instructions. Or if you

>have any questions or other comments, feel free to contact me directly.
>

>Regards,

>

>Alistair MacDonald

>Environmental Assessment Officer

>Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board www.mveirb.nt.ca
>ph: 867-766-7052

>fx: 867-766-7074

VVVVY

>————— Original Message-----

>From: greg mcmeekin [mailto:gregmcmeekin_5@hotmail.com]

>Sent: February 21, 2007 11:42 AM

>To: Vern Christensen, Executive Director

>Cc: Alan Ehrlich; Mary Tapsell; Martin Haefele; Patrick Duxbury;
>Alistair MacDonald

>Subject: Tamerlane ventures Inc proposed redevelopment of Pine Point
>Mines

>Importance: High

>



